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Comments: To whom it may concern,

 I am a Montana resident and I am in firm opposition to the expansion of Holland Lake Lodge. Trying to expand

this area for human use poses many concerns, most largely to the environment but also to the community and

the infrastructure of roads not meant for high traffic. It is saddening to see Montana become an amusement park

for rich people while slowly the people here who care about this place cannot afford to stay. I think such a

beautiful and fragile watershed should be left  as is. Please keep this out-of-state-franchise from altering our

beautiful lake for their profit. 

 

Thank you, 

Maggie Pittman 


